
 

 

 

Lythys – Newsletter – 13
th

 September 2019 

 

This half term our Value is     

“ Trust and Unity” 
Annwyl Rhieni,   
Dear Parent/Carer, 
Diary Dates/Forthcoming Events 

Monday, 30th September 2019 – Parent Consultations 
Tuesday, 1st October 2019 – Parent Consultations 

Monday, 14th October 2019 – Pupil Photos 

Monday, 28th October 2019 – Friday 1st November 2019 – October Half Term 
Monday,4th November 2019 – INSET DAY 

 

 

Good News Assembly for Key Stage 2 is going to be held on Wednesday 18th Sept this week only at 9:15am. 

Foundation Phase is Fridays at 9:15am. Parents/carers are welcome to attend to celebrate their children having 

pupil of the week. 

Foundation Phase  KS2  

Dosbarth 1 Miss Carrol Jacob Dosbarth 7 Mrs Lewis Florence  

Dosbarth 2 Mr Key Riley J Dosbarth 8 Miss Paske Harley 

Dosbarth 3 Miss Bones Jensen Dosbarth 9 Mrs Rogers Myleigh 

Dosbarth 4 Miss Brooks Ebony Dosbarth 10 Mrs Messore Kurt 

Dosbarth 5 Mrs Attewell Isabella  Dosbarth 11 Miss Grimas Ruby 

Dosbarth 6 Mrs Ally-Perrett Faedor Dosbarth 12 Miss Williams Cai 

  Dosbarth 13 Mrs Parker Evans Harry 

  Dosbarth 14 Mr Phillips Amy 

 Punctuality 

Important reminder for ALL parents of school times and punctuality of being in school on time as there have 

been numerous incidents of children routinely arriving at school at 9.00am or later and collecting their 

children after 3.15pm or later.  Doors open at 8.50am and children need to be in their class to start their 

lesson promptly. Children who arrive late are greatly disadvantaged because they miss starting the day with 

their peers and missing the beginning of lessons.   Unfortunately we are seeing an increasing number of 

occasions where children are being picked up late.  This can cause anxiety and stress for the children and it 

requires members of staff to supervise them which means these staff are not able to undertake their 

duties in preparation for childrens  learning the following day. All parents /carers should be on site and 

ready to pick up their children when school ends at 3.15pm.  Only on occasions or emergencies where 

parents/carers are delayed and school should be informed in advance of this. 

 

Family Learning 

Family Learning sessions will start on 1st October for Year 1 pupils and parents. More information to follow. 

 

After School Clubs 

GARNTEG PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Hillcrest  Garndiffaith  Pontypool  Torfaen NP4 7SJ 

01495 742934 

head.garntegprimary@torfaen.gov.uk 

www.garntegprimary.co.uk 

 



After school clubs are starting next week. We have a variety of fantastic clubs this term. Clubs will be held 

Tues/Weds/Thurs 3:15pm-4:15pm. Permission slips have been sent home for your child’s class this week 

these need to be returned before the clubs start. Thankyou. 

 

Headlice 

Please can you check your child’s hair on a regular basis. We have had a couple of reports about headlice this 

week. 

 

Year 6 Leavers DVD 

Last year's leavers concert DVD is now available to purchase from the office for £2.00. We have a limited 

availability. 

 

Nursery 

The Nursery children would love to include photographs of their family for our display work. If you would 

like to contribute, bare in mind the pictures will be cut up etc, then please hand in your photographs to a 

member of nursery staff. Now the children are settled into class, could we please ask parents not to bring 

toys to nursery. Thank you! 

 

Reception  

This week we have started reading the story ‘Elmer’. We would like to invite children from class 1 and 2 to 

join in on a special Elmer topic day on Thursday 19th. Children can wear bright colours to school on this day 

and will be taking part in lots of activities based on the story. A reminder to parents that children will need 

a PE kit in school at all times which they can keep on their peg. Please can all clothes be clearly labelled.  

 

Dosbarth 3 & 4 

We have started reading all about The three Little Pigs’. We are really enjoying reading about the big bad 

wolf so much that our role play area is based on building items. To celebrate our story time children can 

dress up as their favourite animal on Friday the 20th September. 

Can children please bring in PE kits and they can be kept on the children's peg for the term. 

  

Dosbarth 5 & 6 

Please can all trip letters for The Royal Mint be in by Monday 23rd September. Please can PE kit be brought 

in and they can be left on the children’s peg for the term. Diolch!  

 

Dosbarth 7 & 8 

Please can all trip letters for Big Pit be signed and brought back in asap and the £2.00 towards the cost of 

the bus be paid online. Techniquest will be visiting next Thursday, 19th September, and carrying out 

workshops with Year 3 and 4. Spelling test will be every Friday starting from Friday 20th.  

 

Dosbarth 9 & 10  

Please can all trip letters for Big Pit be signed and brought back in asap and the £2.00 towards the cost of 

the bus be paid online. Techniquest will be visiting next Thursday, 19th September, and carrying out 

workshops with Year 3 and 4. Spellings in Year 4 will be Friday morning and homework in on a Thursday to be 

marked ready for Friday. Finally, can all P.E. kits be labelled and brought in. 

 

Dosbarth 11 & 12 

Please can all P.E kits be labelled and brought in for Monday.  

 

Dosbarth 13 & 14 

Really good week. Swimming will carry on every Wednesday please remember to pay £1.50 online each week. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs S E Roche & all the Staff at Garnteg 

 


